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On 19th October, 2021, the Department of Computer Science and Applications, of St. Mary’s 

College, Thrissur, conducted a webinar on the topic, ‘How to Protect Yourself From The Dangers 

Of Cyberspace’. The webinar was hosted at 3:00 PM. There was a total participant count of around 

80 members. The webinar was started with the prayer followed by the welcome speech. The 

presidential address was then delivered by Sri George Mathew, Deputy Director, Field Outreach 

Bureau, Government of India, Ministry of Information & Broadcasting, Thrissur which was 

followed by the session by the resource person, Sri Suresh K Menon, Senior Technical Director 

and Thrissur District Informatics Officer, National Informatics Centre, Government of India. The 

session covered important topics such as introduction to what the cyberspace is, how cybercrimes 

have increased, and the many types of cybercrimes. Other topics that were covered included how 

one can be careful in the cyberspace and measures to take if one is a victim of a cybercrime. The 

presentation was followed by an interactive session between the resource person as well as the 

participants, where he cleared many concerns regarding the topic. The session was concluded with 

the vote of thanks and the webinar successfully ended at 4:45 PM.  
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